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My name is Marie Morel-Seytoux, and I’m a member of Climate Reality Project 

Portland Chapter who cares about climate solutions, climate justice, the health of our 

environment, having a healthy world for my children and grandchildren writing to ask 

you to support HB 2960 which will protect human and environmental health by 

prohibiting the establishment or operation of harmful plastic conversion facilities in 

the state. 

 

Plastic conversion technologies such as pyrolysis and gasification are both polluting 

and energy intensive– they pretend to be solutions while likely reinforcing rather than 

diminishing our reliance on fossil fuels. 

 

Please protect Oregonians health and futures. Support HB 2960. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 


